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Flex week numbers were 132 slots for flex activities opening week. This is down from
previous years, but [ will have to go back to the previous records to provide more detail. It
is a concern because we did have less opportunity for various flex activities due to the

increased number of large scale events.

The PDC committee is also examining short videos form Lynda.com in order to build a
catalogue of "Best Videos" for all employees. We should have our initial 15 to 20 by next

month.



